
                                  
 

Royal Burgh of Sanquhar Riding of the Marches 15th August 2020 

CANCELLED      

 

NOW take part in your Riding of the Marches by dressing up 

your front window or front garden area with a Riding of the 

Marches theme. Decorate a small trailer or even a 

wheelbarrow in your front garden area, make and decorate a 

scarecrow as a Cornet   😊 Prize for best Scarecrow, to enter 

leave address at Browns Newsagent by Friday 14th August. 
 

Memories, post your most liked photo of the Riding of the Marches 

on the Sanquhar facebook. 

 

We also invite shops in our High Street to continue the tradition of 

decorating their windows. 

 

Special effort for Saturday 15th August post photos for years past 

that hold all your memories of enjoyable days eg crowning queen, 

riders going round the marches and round the burgh, fancy dress 

in parade, massed bands, torch light etc 

 

Let us all celebrate 2020 Riding of the Marches week from the 

comfort of your home. 
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